Minutes of the Planning & Zoning Commission held Sept. 13, 1978. The
meeting begin at 8;00 p.m. It was strictly a work.meeting.

Minutes were read and and approved of the August 22, 1978 meeting.

Doyle and Idomna Crook attended-thé meeting in protest to a purposed road
that would go through their property.

The Commission read through a sample

subdivision ordiance and it was discussed.
Many good ideas were brought out from this sample ordiance.

Reed Jensen was asked to find out if it was necessary for the city attorney
to sign approved subdivision plats that are submitted.

Lo T o ivicor-
The transfer of water 5y

ubdiwvisien-to the city would have to be discussed
with the city council in order to found out exactly their intent on this matter.

The next meeting will be held September 27, 1978 at 8:00 p.m.
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